(b)(6)

Executive Registry

4 March 1974

Mr. Stanley M. LeFrak

Dear Mr. LeFrak:

Thank you for your letter of February 8. I am at a loss as to how to respond to you concerning all the statements in the clipping you forwarded to me.

I think the best thing I can do is to send you a statement made by our former Director, Dr. Schlesinger, before Congress. It now occurs to me that the testimony of our present Director, Mr. Colby, at his confirmation hearing might be of interest. Additionally, I am enclosing a few pamphlets about the Agency which you might find of interest.

Sincerely,

/s/ Angus MacLean Thuermer

Angus MacLean Thuermer Assistant to the Director

Approved for Release: 2017/01/18 C01482067

ER-14-3056

74-

February 8, 1974

Director of C. I. A. Washington, D. C. 20505

Dear Sir:

As a 21 year old student of political science, I am most interested in the study, and support of, our present form of government.

Recently I was exposed to the enclosed material. I try to weigh the pros and cons of all issues, but rebuttals to the allegations contained in the article I am sending you require research which I am not capable of performing. I sincerely request your assistance in providing me with data that would indicate what measures are being taken by persons in responsible positions to protect our present form of government from threats such as described in the subject article. Thank you for your attention to my request.

Sincerely,	
Stanley M. LeFrak	

1 enalosure

CHANGE COURSE W-5